
You Are Invited!

Who: New Kindergartners

Where: Whitehouse School

What: Meet the Teacher

&

Ride a Bus Around Town

When: September 4, 2024

11:30a.m. to 12:45p.m.

Kindergarten student identification badges will be handed out to

the children during the bus ride event. These badges are to be

worn to school each day until September 16, 2024.

If you are not able to attend, then your child’s badge will be

given to your child on the first day of school. If you would like

to make other arrangements for obtaining the badge, then

please contact the school.

Looking forward to seeing you soon!


